
October 26, 2016 
 
 
RE: Letter of Affirmation – Innovation Credit: Campus Commute – 
Intercampus Shuttle 
 
Dear AASHE,  
 
My name is Lori Kaplan, Executive Director of Central Indiana Regional 
Transportation Authority, and I have reviewed the Innovation Credit for 
Campus Commute shuttle proposed by Indiana University Purdue 
University at Indianapolis (IUPUI).  
 
This alternative means of transportation between Indiana University’s two 
largest campuses serves all citizens as well as students, faculty and staff of 
the university.  
 
I affirm that this intercampus shuttle service is innovative and that it 
meets the AASHE STARS 2.0 criteria for an Innovation credit.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Lori F. Kaplan 
Executive Director 
Central Indiana Regional Transit Authority 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


